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Good afternoon, 
 
Further to my email dated 17 February 2022 in respect of your request I am now able to provide 
you with copies of the documents requested. 
 

With respect, I request the following information under the terms of the Local 
Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987: any memos, reports, or 
emails, including drafts, from council staff and received from external sources since 
May 2021 relating to the construction of a Kmart store in Wellington City 
(understood to be Lyall Bay/near the airport).  

 
Your patience whilst this information has been collated is much appreciated. 
 
The documents can be accessed via the following Dropbox link: 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/r3kghe4q4yaki4n/AADAWPdCBvKKpUVBKoyeFDe0a?dl=0 
 
Please Note: under section 7 (2)(a) of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 
1987, some information has been redacted as it contains personal information about private 
individuals. 
 
If you disagree with the decision to redact the documents, you can apply in writing to the 
Ombudsman to have the decision investigated and reviewed under section 27 (3) of the Local 
Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987. 
 
Should you have any further questions please contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 
Ian 
 
 
Ian Hunter 
Senior Advisor | Official Information Team | Wellington City Council 
E ian.hunter@wcc.govt.nz | W Wellington.govt.nz  
 
The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential and intended for the addressee only. 
If you are not the intended recipient, you are asked to respect that confidentiality and not disclose, copy or make use of its contents. 
If received in error you are asked to destroy this email and contact the sender immediately. Your assistance is appreciated. 

 


